Wallinger, Sue

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

schooler tds.net [schooler@tds. net]
Friday, June 25, 2010 3:21 PM
Wallinger, Sue

Re: question about Spring Street

o

We have decided not to use the $20,000 CDBG funding for Spring Street. Thanks for holding these for ué, but
use of these funds as a deferred loan for such a small sum does not make sense in the larger scheme of things.

On Fri, Jun 25, 2010 at 2:19 PM, Wallinger, Sue <S Wallinger@cityofmadison.com™ wrote:

Have you made a decision on whether Porchlight wants to prodeed with the rehab using ESG funds?

If you have decided not to proceed, will you please indicate as much in writing, either e-mail or letter, so that the funds can be

released.

Thanks, Sue




